
BSC Set to Host Summer Basketball Camps 
 

BIRMINGHAM, Ala. – Birmingham Southern College is set to host two summer skills 

camps for boys and girls, ages six through 17, at Bill Battle Coliseum on BSC campus.  

 
Session One will be held Monday, July 26th through Thursday, July 29th. Session Two 

will be held Monday, August 2nd through Thursday, August 5th. All camps will be held 

from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

Camp cost is $200 per camper with lunch, a customized BSC basketball, and camp t-shirt 
included in the cost. Each camper can bring money for snacks to buy at the concession 

stand.  

 

BSC head basketball coach Chris Graves will serve as the camp director. BSC players, 

along with other college players serve as camp counselors.  
 

Campers will be divided into different age and ability groups. There are three divisions; 

NBA, College, and Panther. The NBA division consists of campers that are ages 12 to 17. 

College division consists of ages eight to 11. Panther division consists of six to seven 
year olds.  

 

This camp is designed to help each camper in all phases of the game of basketball 

including; focusing on fundamentals and skill instruction, emphasizing student-athlete 

development, and learning the importance of academics, character, teamwork, and 

sportsmanship.  

 

To register for camp, click the link below.  

 

Camp Registration 
 

For more information or any questions regarding camp, please contact Chris Graves at  

(205) 226-4898 or email at bschoopscamps@gmail.com.  
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